Low-Residency Graduate Education Program: Commanding Officer’s Endorsement
The Low-Residency Graduate Education Program (LGEP) application requires a Commanding Officer’s Endorsement. Broadly, this endorsement is an opportunity for the applicant’s leadership to explain the necessity of this type of strategic education and how this type of low-residency program fulfills the needs of the applicant’s community. Furthermore, the endorsement should illustrate that the applicant has limited time in their career path (and explain why) thus making low-residency education a viable option.
The applicant should follow their individual command’s formatting when providing this endorsement.
